

December 13, 2020 Girls Basketball Booster Meeting

Present: Scott, Tina, Mary, Ann, Dawn, Andy, and Jamie

1. Finance Committee Report: checking: \$5,622.74, savings: \$3,056.46, total: \$8,679.20.

2. Hosting GNBL tournaments:

- -the board was given the go ahead to host tournaments in January and February
- -we will host one 5/6th grade tournament, tentatively Saturday, February 20, 2021 and one 7/8th grade tournament tentatively Satureday, February 6, 2021.
- -only two gyms will be used
- -no concessions
- -Scott will talk to Greg Scott about reffing
- -Mary will get in touch with Tracy (GNBL) to fill tournament spots
- -more discussion to follow:
 - -parent will do clock/book
 - -cleaning supplies? Get from school and reimburse
 - -Mary will email COVID guidelines from previous tournament to look at
 - -schedules will be discussed so no moving around gyms for teams, etc
 - -one spectator per athlete

3. Youth jersey order:

- -moving forward, the board has decided to look locally (Marlee Antosch) when purchasing team jerseys, etc
- -besides jerseys, we will also look at ordering new back packs for the freshman
- -we will need 10 for the freshman this year
- -youth uniforms will also be looked into before next year's season

4. Update website with the boy's program:

-We will give Jim C. the green light from the boy's program to start updating the website if he would like to do this, otherwise we will hold off on this until the summer.

5. Little Dribblers:

- -this will only include 3rd grade girls and boys this year.
- -Scott will get the dates out soon
- -there will be something sent home from school for signup

6. Scholarships:

- -there are 7 seniors
- -we can award up to 4 athletes (up to \$1,000) with a maximum of \$250 per athlete
- 7. Next meeting: Sunday, January 10, 2021 at 3:00 at the Brewery